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Our School Mission





Teacher Spotlight: 





I am often inspired by this quote, “If your actions inspire others to dream more, learn more, do more, and become more, you are a leader.” –John Quincy Adams       I try to keep that in mind as I teach. My name is Michelle Hartman and I teach 4th grade here at Cherry Creek. I was born and raised in Boise Idaho. I graduated from Brigham Young University-Idaho with a Bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education. I moved to Utah where I completed an internship and got a job in the Nebo School District. This is my first year at Cherry Creek and I have loved meeting so many wonderful people. Traveling happens to be a huge hobby of mine. I have had the privilege to spend time in Europe, visiting Germany, Austria, and Switzerland. I have lived in New York City, upstate New York and Kentucky. I am a huge college football fan and enjoy playing most any sport. I still enjoy reading children’s picture books and I love going to museums. I spend my summers with my family swimming, hiking, and playing board games. I’m grateful to be at Cherry Creek and to work with such wonderful parents and staff.
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Did you know you can find us on the web? cherrycreek.nebo.edu & facebook.com/CherryCreekElementary
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  Happy New Year!  We have made it to the halfway point of the school year.  Cherry Creek students have made tremendous progress and continue to work hard each and every day.  I hope that you have taken the time to visit our website (� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.com/url?q=http%3A%2F%2Fcherrycreek.nebo.edu&sa=D&sntz=1&usg=AFQjCNEAhNpwJuZpB2xBDsbxE9kgkl0giw" \t "_blank" �cherrycreek.nebo.edu�) to see all of the stories that have been posted there this year.  It is fun to see the students on the internet!  On another note, I would like to personally thank those of you that have offered kind words to me and to the Cherry Creek staff.  The events in Newtown, CT have helped all of us realize how important teachers are in the lives of our children.








Our mission is to prepare students for lifelong learning and responsible citizenship by uniting family, school and community to promote academic and character growth.                                                                                                                                             “Tomorrow’s Success Begins Today!”





  Mr. Duncan’s Message:








Box Tops, Labels for Education & Cream of Weber Lids:


Our Next Collection date is February 20. Please return your Box Tops, Labels of Education and Cream of Weber lids in a baggie with your name and teachers name on it. Here are some helpful hints on making this a success:       


*Check your expiration dates                                                                                            *Cut close to the dotted line when cutting them out                                                           *Make sure you name and teachers name is on your baggie


The winning class receives a Donut Party!!!!


Book Exchange:                                                                      We will be doing the book exchange once a month. It is located in the back of the art room. It is 10 cents to purchase a book. You can also bring a book to exchange with another. We are also excepting donation! There will be a box in the office for any donations. Our next exchange is January 17 from 11:30-12:00 and 3:15-3:45. Please look for a flyer later this month with a permission slip to exchange the books. 


“Read to your child and your child will read to you!”





 Character  Corner: Cherry Creek Crocs have Character!  This month's focus is on Respect.  Below are some questions which will be discussed at school.  Parents are also encouraged to go over these questions at home:


Discuss this month’s theme (respect) and what it means to live by the "Golden Rule".


How can we show respect to our parents and other adults?


What does showing courtesy mean? How does it show respect? 
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Dates to Remember                                                       Jan 8: PTA Meeting                                                                  Jan 11: NO SCHOOL                                                                          Jan 14: Family Night with magician Paul Brewer                                      (more info to come)                                                                                                                               Jan 17: Book Exchange                                                                                  Jan 21: NO SCHOOL                                                                              * Wacky Wednesdays Every Wednesday After School*
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